
 
African Water Relief 
Spare Change Drive 
May 2nd to May 11th 

Central School 
 

Central School’s fifth grade class is sponsoring a 
spare change drive from May 2nd to May 11th.  All 
proceeds will go to Water For People, an organization 
that supplies clean water sources to schools and 
communities in impoverished areas of Africa.   
 
All students are encouraged to bring in change to 
donate over the next week.  There will be a collection 
cup in each classroom. 
 
The fifth grade would like to thank you in advance for 
your support. 
 
If you would like more information about Water For 
People, visit http://www.waterforpeople.org/  

 


